
 

 

GOOD SHEPHERD CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

Principal’s Newscast  

December 2023 

 

GSCS Mission 

With Christ as the 
ever-present teacher, 

Good  Shepherd 
Catholic School is 

committed to       
provide academic        

excellence,  Catholic  
values, and a faith- 
filled community to 

its students. 

Calendar Of  Events 
 

• 12/1 Parish 
Christmas Story 
Concert  

• 12/8 Feast of the 
Immaculate Con-
ception Holy Day 
of Obligation 

• 12/10 Family 
Mass 10:45am 

• 12/12 Feast Day 
of Our Lady of 
Guadalupe 

• 12/11-13 HSA 
Christmas Shop 

• 12/13 Penance 
Service after 
School Mass 
Grades 3-8 

• 12/14 7th & 8th 
Grade field trip 
to Orlando 
Shakes 

• 12/15 Dress 
Down Day 

• 12/15 4th Grade 
Christmas Pro-
gram 10am 

• 12/18-1/2 Christ-
mas Break 

• 12/18-12/21 ELC 
Open 

• 12/22-1/1 ELC 
Closed 

• 1/2 ELC          
Resumes 

• 1/3 Classes      
Resume 

Dear GSCS Families and Friends, 
 I pray everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving, surrounded by family and 
friends who bring love and joy to your lives! This past week we were blessed to 
have Bishop Noonan celebrate our School Mass with us.  He also came to first 
grade and read a book called, Listen Silent Night, preparing the students for the 
Season of Advent and the coming of our Savior. 
 This weekend we begin the Season of Advent, a time to prepare ourselves 
for the coming of our Savior. It will be important to slow down from the everyday 
hustle and bustle of the season and look for practical ways to observe the season 
and share our deepest gifts: hope and faith, peace, love, and joy. This Sunday, we 
also welcome you to attend Father Andrews Installation Mass at 10:45am.  Bishop 
Noonan will be here for the Installation and to celebrate Mass. 
 Our HSA Christmas Shop will return December 11-13. We will have a pop
-up shop Sunday, December 10th after all Masses. Volunteers for the Christmas 
Shop need to be Diocesan fingerprint cleared. If you would like to volunteer to 
help at the Christmas Shop, please sign up at: https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/9040C4DAFA72BA6F85-46208321-christmas All proceeds from the Christ-
mas Shop benefit our staff for Teacher Appreciation Week. 
 Our 4th Graders will present a small Christmas Program on Friday, Decem-
ber 15th at 10am in the Family Center.  All parents are welcome to attend. 
 Are you already planning for the 2024-2025 Academic Year? Look for 
more information in the upcoming Principal Newscasts. We will be having two 
Open Houses during Catholic Schools Week at the end of January for family, 
friends or neighbors that are considering a Catholic education at GSCS and would 
like to tour our wonderful school. Spread the 
word, we have openings in all grade levels and 
scholarships are available! 
 As we bring the 2023 year to an end, I 
want to say a heartfelt “Thank You” to our 
Parents, Faculty & Staff, Parish, Diocesan Of-
fice of Schools, and our GSCS Advisory 
School Board. It is through the efforts of our 
partnerships that we continue to focus on the 
faith and academic achievements of our stu-
dents at GSCS. I am blessed to serve as your 
Principal and I look forward all the blessings 
ahead for our wonderful school in the New 
Year. 
 The Faculty and Staff of Good Shep-
herd Catholic School would like to wish you 
and your family a Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year. Praying all are healthy 
and safe through the holidays. 
Blessings, 
Melissa Rangel, 

Principal 
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http://www.Goodshepherd.nutrislice.com


 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  


